Randolph County, Cuthbert and Shellman have
updated the pre-disaster mitigation plan for 2021-
2025, identifying hazards believed to be most likely to
occur in the community, and how to prevent /
minimize losses that commonly result from such
events. This plan is required for the community to be
eligible for funds to help prepare for, and recover
from, major hazard events. A public hearing will be
held in the meeting room of the Randolph County
Welcome Center, 51 Court Street, Cuthbert, at
10:30a.m., Tuesday June 29", 2021, for a brief
presentation of plan contents, and to receive public
input and suggestions for plan improvements. The
public is encouraged to attend. For more information
call 229-732-6440.




